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I am in the power industry and understand the push for alternative means for power. I do not understand the need to target areas
where Families recreate. There have to be better options than taking what little land is left for public use.

Outdoor activities locations are disappearing at an alarming rate and I think by using BLM land to build new facilities only makes
the situation worse.

Surely there are more oppurtunities in other areas where you wont directly affect people.



